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Comments: Huge corporations should not be allowed to overtake the property and destroy a beautiful place for

nothing more than money. They are not improving the site, their plans will ruin a place that many locals visit and

enjoy every year. Montana land is at a premium and allowing this out of state corporation to lease the land and

forever alter it is ridiculous. It goes against public land use. Look at Big Sky and their long term lease. It has

forever altered a beautiful part of our state and now Montanas who have lived her for generations are being

pushed out and are no longer welcome. The FS should work to keep our lands accessible and not allow them to

be one a playground for the rich. Please reject this project so that future generations can enjoy Holland Lake. 


